

## County Chamber Lease- BOS Agenda 7-18-17 Item 33, 10 AM Time Allocation

1 message

Joe Harn <joe.harn@edcgov.us>

Tue, Jul 18, 2017 at 9:04 AM

To: Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>, The BOSONE <bostone@edcgov.us>, The BOSFOUR <bostone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bostive@edcgov.us>

Dear Board Members.

I believe that it would be a disservice to the community to displace the County Chamber HQ in too rapid of a manner.

I believe that the community receives a benefit from the Chamber being located in downtown Placerville. Further, I do not believe that the building is worth much as a rental property in its current condition.

I want your Board to follow the law, but to the extent that it is possible, every consideration should be given to keeping the Chamber at 542 Main Street.

Joe Harn Auditor-Controller El Dorado County